From: Joe Ward [mailto:joe.ward@ratstands.com]

Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2016 10:14 AM
To: Petr Stefanek
Subject: RE: Municipal house of Prague - question on Star Light

Hello Petr,
That's great, no problem.

Please let me know if you have any questions and thank you for your order.

Regards.

Joe Ward
Global Sales

RATstands Ltd
Unit 3 Waterside Business Park, Witham
United Kingdom, CM8 3YQ

www.ratstands.com |+44 (0) 20 8741 4804

Have you seen our Opera Chair? Click here for further information



